UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

JUL 121979

70-1201

Babcock & Wilcox Company
Power Generation Group
ATTN: Mr. D. W. Zeff, Manager
Safety Licensing and Safeguards
P. 0. Box 1260
Lynchburg, Virginia 2450F

Gentlemé%:

The staff reviewed the page changes to your Fundamental Nuclear Material
Control Plan dated April 27, 1979. As a result of our review, questions
arose as to clarity and procedures. 1 list of these questions is included
in the enclosure. The response to questions 1, 2, 4, 5, and 6 should be
submitted as page changes to your plan.

[f you have any questions, please contact either Mr. Huff or Mr. Blaylock
of my staff.

We nave determined that the page changes attached to your letter dated

April 27, 1979 contains information of a type specified in 10 CFR 2.790(d).
Accordingly. pursuant to Section 2.790(d)(1), such information is deemed to
be of commercial or financial information within the meaning of 10 CFR 9.5(a)(4
and shall be subject to disciosure only in acccrdance w“*h the provizions

of 10 CFR 9.12.

Sincerel

W<

James G Partlow, Chief

Magerial Control & Accountability
censing 8ranch

Division of Safeguards

Enclosure:
As stated
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